
From: brendan johnston <bcmh2barchitects@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday 1 December 2021 15:37 
To: Planning Department <planningdept@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: SD21A/0086 time extension 
 
CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know 
the content is safe. 

 
 
hi, in relation to below we are still working on further information  
could we have a time extension in relation to gathering our relevant information for submission 
 
regards 
Brendan Johnston 
h2b Architects 
Moyview Kildalkey  
navan 
Co Meath 
 
0871326871 
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